Meeting Minutes- 5/21/2013

[bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Laura Brainard, Melanie Leatherman, Krissy Robinson, Patty Schehl, Jen Underation, Jordan Bigler, Virginia Frase

Principals Report: Mr. Kuzior provided the report.  He stated that he received positive feedback from the Teacher Appreciation week.  He reported that it was well organized, there was attention to detail, and the teachers reported that it being the best they have ever seen.  Walking Track- Mr. Kuzior is hopeful to get a walking club started for the 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students.  Math will be incorporated and there will be reimbursements for laps/ miles walked (however, this all needs to be figured out yet).   He reported that there was similar program at his previous school in Green and it was successful and that there is a model from other districts they are looking at to how they do it.  He stated that there has been more gravel added and that the track seems to be more solid.   

Treasurers Report: Checking- $7,435.91 
		        Savings was closed in order to have one account at one banking institution.

Market Day: Made $200.00 this month.  This amount was not confirmed due to an order needing to be returned. 

Upcoming Events: 5th grade celebration this Thursday. 

New Business: 
Report on Teacher Appreciation Week- Patty Schehl was congratulated on an excellent job she did for the week.  Patty reported that the food and coordination went well.  Student letter project was well received, she still needed to send thank-you letters.  It was reported by staff that this was the best they had ever seen and there was attention to detail.


Election of Officers:  Tracy Smith received the most votes (4) for President, Laura Brainard received the most votes (4) for Vice President and Patty Schehl received (3) votes for Vice President, Jordan Bigler and Jen Underation tied for secretary at (1) write in vote each, Patty Schehl received the most votes (2) for Treasurer. 

Jordan Bigler has also agreed to take on the responsibility of Spirit Wear for the 2013/2014 school year.  Laura Brainard will need to assist with the transition.  

